
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
TO:   Programs Projects and Operations Subcommittee 
 
FROM: Terry Schumacher, Land & Water Programs Coordinator   
 
SUBJECT: Review and Recommendation on Memorandum of Agreement with 

USDA, NRCS   
 
DATE:  December 2, 2019   
 

 
  
The Papio-Missouri River NRD and NRCS have a rich history of collaborating to deliver 
comprehensive technical and financial assistance to farmers, ranchers, forest stewards 
and other entities to voluntarily protect, restore and enhance natural resources. 
 
The attached Memorandum of Agreement outlines the importance of working together to 
broaden strategic assessment and planning authority un the Soil and Water Conservation 
Act of 1977 for the conservation, protection and enhancement of soil, water and related 
natural resources. Also attached is Appendix A, Acknowledgement of the Requirements 
for Protection of Privacy of Personal and Geospatial Information Relating to Natural 
Resources Conservation Programs. The Parties further recognize that natural resources 
are finite and under increasing pressure from a variety of impacts.   
 
In order to deliver the necessary technical and financial assistance to enable locally-led, 
voluntary conservation, the Parties agree to adhere to the principles, roles and 
responsibilities outlined in the MOA.  This MOA does not affect or modify existing 
regulations or agency responsibilities and authorities.  Moreover, this MOA does not 
commit either party to activities beyond the scope of their respective mission and statutory 
authorities. 

 
 
Management recommends that the Subcommittee recommend to the Board that 
the General Manager be authorized to execute the proposed Memorandum of 
Agreement with the USDA, NRCS subject to changes deemed necessary by the 
General Manager and approval as to form by District Legal Counsel. 
 
 
























